
Exciting 
Announcement

The Tinnitus Research Initiative (TRI) Annual Conference is taking place in Vancouver, Canada this year. 

This conference, being held for the first time in Canada, provides an exciting opportunity to hear from the 

most recognized and respected tinnitus researchers and scientists in the world. TRI-2024 “The Science of 

Tinnitus” focuses on current and contemporary research findings, trends and information in the fields of 

tinnitus and hyperacusis.

Highlights from the preceding 3-days of the professional and academic conference will be presented 

for anyone interested in tinnitus or hyperacusis (sound sensitivity).

ENTRANCE IS FREE BUT PLEASE PRE-REGISTER BY EMAILING YOUR FULL NAME TO: 

tri2024public@gmail.com

Space is limited and will be given out on a first come, first serve basis.

As part of this conference, TRI will be hosting a public event:

VENUE

UBC Robson Square     800 Robson Street,  
Vancouver, Canada

DATE & TIME

Wednesday, June 12th, 6:30PM-8:00PM

•

Thanks to Sound idEARS and the American Tinnitus Association for their support in presenting this event.

TINNITUS RESEARCH INITIATIVE-2024 
CONFERENCE ROUND-UP


